


MISERDEN PARISH COUNCIL
The Minutes of the meeting of Miserden Parish Council held on Monday 30th September 2019
	09.19.01
	Present: Parish Councillors: Martin Ractliffe, Richard Dangerfield, Gideon Duberley, Jo Tait, 2 members of the public. 
Attending: Rebecca Underdown (Parish Clerk)

	09.19.02
	Apologies: No apologies

	09.19.03
	Declarations of Interest: None

	09.19.04

09.19.05
09.19.06
09.19.07
09.19.08
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	Minutes of the meeting held on 2nd July 2019 were approved as correct and signed by the Chair. 
Matters arising from Minutes: none
Appointment of New Clerk: The council voted in favour of appointing new parish clerk, Paula Whittaker to replace outgoing clerk, Rebecca Underdown. 
Clerk’s Report
· The council voted in favour of granting a donation of £100 to Miserden C of E Primary School after a request for a donation by Lucia Landino, school governor. 
· The clerk noted that the second half of the parish council’s precept has been paid, totalling £5100. 
· The clerk raised the issue of incorrect payment. The clerks wages are being paid to Kirsty Edwards, clerk maternity cover. The councillors agreed to rectify the situation. 
· The community support officer has written to the clerk stating that Age UK are offering to carry out presentations to elderly groups in respect of scammer awareness. Enquiries to go through clerk. 
· The council voted in favour of renewing membership to the Campaign to Protect Rural England (CPRE)
Chairman’s Report: The chairman noted that the bus shelter in Whiteway has been renovated and the kerb to the post box has completed.

	09.19.10

09.19.11   
09.19.12


09.19.13





















 
	Planning Application: S.19/1483/FUL Almar, Whiteway
The council voted in favour of the application. 
Wishanger Speed Limit: This item was deferred to the next meeting.
Accounts for Payment
In2print(£439), Clerk’s Expenses R.Underdown (£26.41), Miserden C of E Primary School (£100.00), Community Heartbeat Trust (£100.00), CPRE (£75.00)
AOB
The council’s drafted letter to GCC in regards to the new incinerator will be discussed at next month’s meeting. 
Next Meeting
The next meeting will be held at 7.30pm on Tuesday 22nd October in Miserden Village Hall.  


	

	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	






